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Happy September Everyone!
This month marks a time of renewal, learning, and
community engagement. Whether you're returning to
campus or joining us for the first time, we’re thrilled to have
you as part of our RLNC family. In this issue, we’ll be sharing
updates on upcoming events, student and faculty
achievements, and the latest news!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Av0ihQnE86o


RLNC Experiences

At Red Lake Nation College (RLNC), the Natural Resources Research
Internships program will collaborate with the Red Lake Department
of Natural Resources to provide natural resources research
internships for RLNC students. Students will work with Red Lake
Department of Natural Resource staff on local projects in natural
resource fields such as forestry, water resources, fisheries, and
wildlife management.  “The TCU Building Bridges Grant Program is a
great example of how collaborating on common interests and goals
can contribute to providing more opportunities in STEM. AIHEC and
NASA will work together to support and facilitate TCU faculty and
students engaging in research that addresses tribal and local
priorities while encouraging students to pursue a career pathway in
STEM,” stated Keya T. Briscoe, Minority University Research and
Education Project manager with NASA.
NASA MAIANSE and AIHEC are encouraged by TCU participation in
this program and plans are underway for the next TCU Building
Bridges Grant Program release in the fall of 2024.
Contact Wendy Greenburg if you have any questions! 
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NASA/AIHEC TCU Building Bridges
grant helps RLNC Internships!

RLNC Ojibwemowin language students, alumni, faculty,
and their guests enjoyed an extra curricular trip to the
theatrical screening of Anangong Miigaading: Star Wars
in Ojibwe. Miigwech to RLNC Student Success for
purchasing tickets.
The film is available to watch on Disney+. 

Mamaandaawiziwin giga-
miinigoowiz.

May the force be with you.

Reach out to kayla.duane@rlnc.edu to get news added into the newsletter!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Av0ihQnE86o


RLNC Experiences

Thank you to everyone who came to our Sunday Funday Vikings
Game event! We played longest pass & punt during halftime. Players
had to use their non-dominant hand & foot to throw & kick! We
hope to see you all again!
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Football Sunday Funday at RLNC Main
Campus!

Devery Fairbanks took RLNC students to
the Red Lake Wild Rice Camp! Check out
some of the photos from the event. 

Red Lake Wild Rice Camp

Reach out to kayla.duane@rlnc.edu to get news added into the newsletter!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Av0ihQnE86o


New Student Goverment!

Delicia Roy Roxanne
Lajeunesse

Tierra Cook

President
Riley Roy

Vice President
Gracelyn Siekas

Secretary
Tracy Lussier

Treasurer
Alyssa 

Fisher-Vizenor
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Liz White

The Directors

Everyone say congratulations, and a big welcome
to our new student government officials! 

Election results were sent by email, if you have
any questions please reach out to Shieleen Omen. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Av0ihQnE86o

